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Our nurses & midwives are 
overworked and underpaid.
NSW nurses and midwives are the lowest paid 
in Australia. Experienced nurses and midwives 
are leaving due to poor pay and conditions, 
and the sector is failing to attract enough 
new recruits. We are demanding the NSW 
government fix our pay so we can afford to stay 
in the professions we love. Support us  
by sending the government a message:

nurses & midwives
We value

Scan here to send 

the government a message


